
Please ask for: Richard Palmer 
Telephone:     01455 238141 
My Ref:     01010/Adopt 
Customer Ref:   
Date:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
LOCAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK ADOPTION OF THE TOWN CENTRE 
STRATEGIC DEVELOPER CONTRIBUTIONS SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING 
DOCUMENT (SPD) 
 
Hinckley & Bosworth Borough Council is pleased to announce the adoption of the 
Town Centre Strategic Developer Contributions Supplementary Planning 
Document (SPD) on the 28th April 2009.   
 
This document now forms part of the Local Development Framework and will be 
used by the Borough Council in making decisions on planning applications within 
Hinckley Town Centre.  The adoption statement, including locations at which the 
SPD and associated documents can be viewed and copies obtained, is enclosed. 
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact: 
The Strategy & Regeneration Team, Council Offices, Argents Mead, Hinckley, LE10 
1BZ; email: ldf@hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Richard Palmer 
Strategy & Regeneration Manager 
  


